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To All Faculty and Staff:
Dear Colleagues,

The Provost®s Lecture Series and the Committee on General Education
are pleased to jointly present a panel discussion entitled "'Stony
Brook General Education: 50 Forward". Three distinguished panelists:
Graham Spanier (President of Pennsylvania State University), Ralph
Kuncl (Provost and Executive Vice President for the University of
Rochester), and Sue Faerman (Vice Provost and Dean for Undergraduate
Education ) will lead a lively discussion on future directions,
options, and opportunities in General Education as we look to revise
Stony Brook®"s undergraduate curriculum.

The event will take place on Wednesday, October 6 from 12:50 pm-2:10
pm in the Student Activities Center Auditorium and feature open
microphones for all students, faculty, and staff in attendance.
Please bring your selves, your experiences, your hopes and ideas to
what promises to be a lively and eventful discussion. Seating is
limited and on a first come basis.

Eric W. Kaler
Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs.



